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September 7, 2012

210 South Franklin Street
Holbrook, MA 02343

Dear Friends,

“Thank you once again for Stephen O'Brien Memorial Golf Classic’s contribution to Boys &
Girls Clubs of Boston (BGCB) during our 2012 fiscal year. We are preparing our donor
recognition list for our fiscal year 2012 Annual Keporl, and would fike (0 make sure you arc
listed properly.

Currently, your organization will b listed in the appropriate gift level category as follows:

Stephen O'Brien Memorial Golf Classic

Ifthe lsting above reflects your wishes, tere is o acton needed. However, should you wish
1o be lsted differently. please contact Assistant Director of Development Operations Camille
Shand at (617) 994-4713, ax: (617) 994-4701, or email:cshand@bcb.org. o latr than
September 19,2012.

“Thank you for your continued support. Your investment has enabled BGCB o keep its

‘commitment 1o the 14,000 youth who benefit from the safe haven and wide range of
programs BGCB offers.

Executive Vice President, Development




